
Food Bank to be in SLT next
week
The Food Bank of El Dorado is having a free farmers market on
July 27 from 10-11am.

The distribution will be in the parking lot of the American
Legion Hall, 2748 Lake Tahoe Blvd., South Lake Tahoe.

The Food Bank is in need of 10-15 volunteers that day from
9:30-11:30am to distribute emergency supplemental groceries to
those in need. Volunteers will assist in handing out food and
signing people in.

 

For information on how to give or get help, call 530.621.9950
or email info@foodbankedc.org.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/07/food-bank-to-be-in-slt-next-week-2/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/07/food-bank-to-be-in-slt-next-week-2/

